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Week of June 11th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 6/11: 

7th Grade Math students will be taking 

the Algebra 1 Placement Test 

 

Tuesday, 6/12: 

6th & 7th Grade Field Trip to  

Medieval Times 

 

Thursday, 6/14: 

6th Grade Math 

(Area Quiz) 

 

Friday, 6/15: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: Rational Expressions) 

7th Grade Math, Algebra 1 & Geometry 

Cumulative assignments due 

 

**MP4 ends Friday, June 15** 

 

 

 

This week in 7th Grade Math: 

The 7th grade math students discussed 

probability in real world scenarios such 

as rolling a die that lands on 6, spinning 

a spinner with different colors and 

numbers, and pulling a sock from a 

messy drawer. The 7th grade students 

learned the difference between 

theoretical probability and experimental 

probability and how sometimes they may 

not be the same. The students discussed 

how to find the probability, or 

likelihood, that something happens as 

well as how to accurately find the 

fraction. In addition, the students 

reviewed converting a fraction to a 

decimal and a percent (a skill that was 

learned earlier in the school year). 

Great job 7th grade! Keep up the great 

work!  
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